
NOVEMBER 2020 
                                                      

                                                       
Dear Parents,   

 

Fall is in FULL swing now and we are looking forward to lots 

of upcoming events and festivities.  The children had lots of 

fun in October with pumpkins, parties and cute costumes. 

 

Lifetouch pictures will be here TUESDAY and WEDNESDAY, 

November 17 & 18. Look for a handout with information about the background. 

 

The holidays are approaching us very quickly.  This is one of our favorite times of the year, as 

we encourage your children to explore the things that they are thankful for.  To help your 

child have a better understanding of Thanksgiving, all the classes will participate in a 

“Thanksgiving Feast” on THURSDAY and FRIDAY, November 19 & 20.  Your child’s teachers 

will send home more information soon.  

 

Every year we like to involve the children in a community project which helps them learn to 

share what God has blessed each one of us with.  As in the past, we will be helping our own 

Pearland area Christian Helping Hands (CHH).  CHH is a non-profit organization formed by 

local churches who help people with basic needs. We encourage your child to bring non-

perishable food items to their class so that they can talk about the importance of sharing 

with others. These items are taken to CHH weekly.  

“…for God loves a cheerful giver.”  (2 Corinthians 9:7) 

 

                                             

REMINDERS: 

 

• Please make sure ALL your child’s belongings are marked clearly, including coats, 

sweaters, hats, lunch kits, diaper bags, book bags, bottles, cups and pacifiers!  Thank 

you! 

 

• Don’t forget to send a jacket or sweater with your child.  We will go outside on nice 

days!                     

 

• Late fees are to be paid in cash directly to the teacher on duty - $1 for every minute 

you are late.   

 

• Thanksgiving holidays are Tuesday – Friday, November 24-27.  There will be no MDO 

this week. 

 



• Please remember to dress your child “potty friendly”.  Easy on and off clothing helps 

your child to become more independent and bathroom time a little easier.   

 

• Please have November tuition paid in full by Friday, Nov. 6th. A late fee of $10 will be 

added after November 15th. 

 

Don’t forget to LIKE us on FACEBOOK!  All photos taken at MDO are posted on our 

Shutterfly account.  You will need to create your own account, go to the share site and 

once approved, you will be able to view and print pics.  

 

 

 

 

 

                               

 

 

HAVE A GREAT THANKSGIVING HOLIDAY!!! 

 

 


